
Achievement Award TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Tommy W Kai S Beau M-D 5B Lucas C 

Amelia M  Charlie D 5H  

Seren L  Chloe C 6J  

Bethany M  Miles C-H 6S  

Xander B     

Andrew K     

Harvest Festival at Holy            

Trinity Church 

The wonderful year 6 and our Spiritual               

Ambassadors led our Harvest Festival worship at 

Holy Trinity Church on Thursday 19th October. We 

learnt the importance of compassion in our      

community and sharing what we have with those 

not as fortunate as ourselves. We had lots of  

wonderful donations from our parents which will 

be shared  with our local community. Our worship 

was rounded off with some fantastic singing from 

our school choir! 

Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 20th October 2023 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Friday 27th October 

Whole school flu 

nasal spray during 

the school day. Letter 

Friday 27th October 

Break up normal time 

normal uniform. 

Monday 6th Nov 

Return to school 

normal time and 

Tuesday 14th Nov 

Katie’s Kitchen Work-

shop 3B & 3LB.  

See letter and 

ParentPay 

 

 

 

Amazing Athletes! 

Mrs Bishop and Mrs Landa took some     

amazing athletes from years 5 and 6 to    

Telford College on Tuesday to take part in an 

indoor sports hall athletics competition 

against other schools in the area. The        

children took part in a variety of activities 

including javelin, relay races, long jump and 

throwing. They all really enjoyed their   

afternoon and made some fantastic   

achievements .  

Well done everyone. 



Attendance 

There have been so many bugs around this week., and as we look towards 

the October half term break, our attendance is still above the national aver-

age at 96.2% Last week’s winners in our attendance league were 5H with a 

fantastic 99.2% leading the lower school was 3LB ‘s 97.2%.   Well done     

everyone. 

 

 
The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior School  

“Living life in all its fullness” challenge. 

This week’s challenge is to: 
 find an unusual place to read  

We would love to see your photos please 

email them to:  a3129@telford.gov.uk  

Year 2 and 3 Cross Country Challenge! 

On Monday, the Year 2s from Wrockwardine Wood    
Infant School came to visit to take part in a cross country 
challenge with our Year 3 pupils. Sally Harris from the 
School Sports’ Partnership came to lead the activities 
and it was lovely for 
our pupils to see some 
of their younger 
friends and staff from 
last year!  

All of the children took 
part brilliantly and we 
are really proud of you 
all! 

 Fantastic Fixture! 

On Monday, our Year 5/6 Football Team played in the next 
round of the Telford Schools’ Competition due to their fantastic 

performances at the recent tournament. We played an experienced 
and talented Newdale side but held our own in the first half and by 
the time the half time whistle had blown, we were 1-0 up due to a 
fantastic cross from CL which was expertly converted by RJ! We start-
ed the first half strongly but the strength of the Newdale side meant 
they began to dominate and scored several goals very quickly. We 
kept our heads up and fought back with CK scoring our second goal in 
the last few minutes. The final score was 5-2 to Newdale but we are 
really proud of the team for their resilience and team work. Well 
done all!   

Bikes & Scooters:  

Please remind your children that they are NOT 

permitted to ride their bikes or scooters whilst on 

the school grounds. Please alight and push them 

to the cycle shed. Thank you 



  Football Superstars! 

These two amazing superstars were 
fantastic at football this week             
demonstrating super attitudes and great 
teamwork! Well done boys!  

More Amazing Athletes! 

On Thursday afternoon, 8 amazing athletes went to Telford  
College to take part in a competition where they competed in 
the javelin throw, long jump and lots of races! They were an 
absolute pleasure to take and represented our school          
beautifully, well done! 

West Mercia Police Exploitation &  

Vulnerability Training 
 

Great big thank you to all the year 5/6 parents that 
attended the Exploitation and Vulnerability training on 
Thursday. We looked at what makes a child vulnerable, 
what risk indicators were and ways we can reduce the 
risk of exploitation.  

The training was invaluable and the parents/carers that 
attended were keen to attended future information 
sessions on how to keep their children safer! 

Vicki was kind enough to share a link to their padlet where parents/carers or professionals can find further information on 
exploitation and vulnerability https://padlet.com/vickiridgewell/jkarsczkwl0jralk 

And as an extra bonus Vicki told all the parents who attended that the training was certified and they would receive a 
training certificate! Who doesn't love a certificate. Please can all who attended contact me via email 
( claire.ashley2@taw.org.uk) to ensure they receive the certificate and training slides. 

Thank you once again! 

https://padlet.com/vickiridgewell/jkarsczkwl0jralk
mailto:claire.ashley2@taw.org.uk




E Safety Support 


